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From: zamonn Minogue N

Sent: Friday 13 November 2020 14:29
To: forwardplan
Subject: DEVELOPMENT PLAN REVIEW

| would earnestly request that any permission to erect the proposed massive wind turbines in the Miltown,
Clounanaha and surrounding areas, is immediately revoked. It is harmful to the environment, the unfortunate
residents, the beautiful scenery and has not been introduced in a proper fashion, review or revoke now please.

Eamonn Minoiue Miltown Malbai
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